
                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                           

                        
 

 

Date:  May 18, 2018 

  

Place:  Scott Middle School 

            Hammond 

 

Time:  6:30pm-9:00pm 
             Next dance will be in September 

 

*****All participants must be accompanied by a 

responsible adult!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

 

No plates, cups or 

napkins needed 

this month. 

 

 
 

You may bring 

something for 

our dessert 

table if you 

wish. 

 


